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Date:  May 15, 2024 
To:  Board of Directors 
From:  Mary Pittala, Director of Finance & Operations 
Subject: Approval of Food Service Management Company (FSMC) Agreement 
 
Background Information 
SVN would like to engage the services of Joe Joe’s Catering for the 2024-25 school year. The contract between SVN and 
the FSMC shall be for a duration of no longer than 1 year; options for yearly renewal of the contract may not exceed 4 
additional years. The contract includes a termination clause whereby either party may cancel for cause with a 60-day 
notice. SVN solicited and received two proposals for contracted food service for FY25 with the option to renew for 4 
subsequent years. The fixed price per meal is listed below, including estimated annual costs based on current year 
participation for student lunch, adult lunch, and breakfast at meal counts of 300, 30, and 175, respectively for 172 
calendar days. The bids were evaluated using predetermined criteria as detailed in the request for proposal.  
 
Fiscal Note 

• The cost to SVN for FY25 based on estimated enrollment and FY24 participation totals $321,683. 
• The budget item has been accounted for in SVN’s proposed FY25 budget. 

 

 
 

Action Requested 
The Finance Committee is seeking approval from the Board of Directors to enter into an agreement with Joe Joe’s 
Catering for the 2024-25 school year. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me at mpittala@svncharter.org if you have any questions or need 
additional information. 

mailto:mpittala@svncharter.org

